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2nd December 2019
Dear Parents,
Nativity and Carols at St Stephen’s Church, Steeton
Monday 16th December
The staff and children in KEY STAGE TWO would like to invite you to their Nativity Scene and Christmas Carols at St Stephen’s Church in Steeton.  The church is located through the traffic lights towards Airedale Hospital and across from the village green.
This is an old Steeton School tradition, which the children and their families find both interesting and enjoyable in equal measure.
The Nativity Scene and Carols will start at 2.00 pm, so parents should be in their seats by 1.55 pm.
If you would like to attend, please could you fill in the slip below so that we can provide enough seating for everyone and return the form to school without delay.
The event will finish at about 2.45 pm at which time parents can take their children home with them.  Should you have any other children to pick up at this time from Reception classes or KS1, please indicate on the slip below and they will be ready for you to pick up back at school.  If your child(ren) normally go home on the school bus and you do not wish them to travel on it on the afternoon of 16th December, you must inform the bus company in advance.
All children who do not go home with parents will be taken back to school for collection/school bus at the normal time of 3.30 pm.
Yours sincerely,
Mr. K. Wheeler
Headteacher
Nativity and Carols at St Stephen’s Church, Steeton.  
· I will/will not be attending the Nativity & Carols at St Stephen’s Church on Monday 16th December.
· I will be bringing……..people/person in addition to myself.
· I will take my child………………………………………………..in class……….home after the service.
· I will also be picking up my child in Reception Class/KS1 (name)…………………………………early.
If for any reason you do not wish your child to attend the Nativity and Carols at St Stephen’s Church, please let me know in writing and I can make alternative arrangements for your child that afternoon.
